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With just one week away from the Teesdale Summer Tournament, the Organizing Team would like 
to address the Air Quality Concerns that loom as our event dates approach.  

With the fluctuating conditions we are currently experiencing in the Foothill County Area, the 
organizing team have been closely monitoring the Air Quality Index and upcoming forecast.  

At this time, our plan to continue forward with our tournament schedule, with the following 
considerations in mind.  

1. If conditions remain at AQHI 4+, join our officials, and monitor your horse closely. 
2. Competitions will continue in the case of an AQHI of 6 and under. 
3. If conditions reach AQHI 6/7, an Indoor Warm-Up will be instituted. 
4. If conditions reach AQHI 8+ competitions will be temporarily postponed.  
5. If conditions are forecast to hold steady at an AQHI of 8+ competition days may be 

postponed with a consolidated schedule or possibly cancelled 

The team at Teesdale Equestrian Centre and Pacific Equine Sport thank you for your support of this 
Summer Tournament. We look forward to hosting you for this summer highlight, as we carefully 
adhere to the guidelines set forth by our National Federation. 

Please feel free to contact our team via email, info@teesdale.ca , with any questions or concerns 
you may have. We thank you for your understanding and extend heartful condolences to those 
affected by these devastating wildfires. 
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